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CHANGE OF LOCATION – COMMISSION MEETING
Memorandum—March 23, 2021

Due to the governor's proclamation and social distancing guide-
lines, the following scheduled meeting has been CHANGED from in-person 
to:

May 19, 2021 9:00 a.m. Conference call/webinar meeting

The Washington state fruit commission (WSFC) complies with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act. These meetings are open to all per-
sons without regard to race, color, national origin, gender, religion, 
age, or disability. Persons who are interested in listening in, or re-
quire alternative means of communication (such as Braille, large 
print, sign language) or language interpretation or special accommoda-
tions, should contact WSFC at 509-453-4837 at least four business days 
before the meeting.

If there are any questions regarding the 2021 meeting schedule, 
please contact WSFC offices at 509-453-4837.
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